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Wrmt of the Army

ATTN: DRCSF-P

Commander

U.S. Army Material Development and
Readiness Command

5001 Eisenhower Avenue

Alexandria, VA 22333

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to your letter, dated May 16, 1983 from

U.S. Army Calibration and Repair Center, Sacramento, for amendment of
license number 04-04279-01. Additional information is needed to support
your application.

We have discussed your application with the State of California. Neither

the State of California nor the Huclear Regultory Commission is familiar

with this particular source. Therefore you should contact J. L. Shepherd, Inc.
to have this source registered with the State of California, or if i1t is a custom
source for Army use only, submit the appropriate information according to the
enclosed guide for a custom source, and have NRC register this source, If

this source has aiready been approved as a custom source by NRC, please reference
the NRC license number so we can confirm.

We will continue the review of your application upon receipt of the reques ted
information. Please reply in duplicate and reference mail control number
14901. Should you have any questions, please call us at (301) 427-4228.

Sincerely,

Joseph C. Wang

Material Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety

Enclosure: Guidelines for Application
for Registration of Sealed Sources
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